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Water Contract 1391 – Lower Fells Point Water Main 
Replacements     

 

December 4, 2023 
 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Below is the project construction status update. 

 

 Work in Progress: 

 It is anticipated that mobilization and construction activities will begin in mid to late November. 

 The Contract Time is 554 calendar days, and the Contract Completion date is March 20, 2025.  

 The first community outreach meeting was also held at 6:00 PM on September 13, 2023. Subsequent 

outreach meetings will be held throughout the duration of construction.   

 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Notice 

If an ADA Accommodation is needed during the construction, please contact: 

Valorie LaCour, DOT ADA Compliance Division, ADA Coordinator 

443-202-5446 (Cell) 

Valorie.lacour@baltimorecity.gov 
 

We hope this provides insights for upcoming work as we strive to timely and safely complete this project. If you have any 

questions, please email at Christopher.Munroe@baltimorecity.gov. Additional information and resources are also available on 

our website https://publicworks.baltimorecity.gov/. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Christopher Munroe 

Project Manager 

DPW, Office of Engineering and Construction  

Christopher.Munroe@baltimorecity.gov 

Phone: 802-598-1155 
 

Chris Munroe


